
Working on Saturdays

We last wrote in November with information 
about the enabling and early work taking 
place on site in preparation for a Ministerial 
decision and ‘green light’ for the NRC – which 
is expected in the Spring.  We are pleased 
to say that these preliminary activities were 
completed as planned and the site now 
benefits from its new entrance road and 

Since time has been lost as a result of bad 
weather, we may be engaging in some 
Saturday works. We will give 2 weeks notice 
when these works will start. Any such 
work will happen between the hours of 
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We will give you a regular 
update on delivery times. 

We will have regular 
newsletters sent 
(electronically or through 
the post so you are aware 
of what is going on) 

Site hours 8-6pm Mon – Fri
(if we are required to do 
any weekend work, you 
will be notified 2 weeks 
prior)

6 monthly meetings with 
our Social Value manager 
and a dedicated email 
address for any specific 
queries or concerns

Specific agreed route for 
all traffic coming to site

Light pollution: All lights 
will be turned of by 7pm 
every day 
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Rachel Anderson
Social Value Lead

Henry Rowe
Responsible for 
Site Operations

nrccommunity@ihprojects.com

For any 
queries, 
please 
contact:

8am to 1pm only (in line with the planning 
conditions). We are looking to complete 
these works as soon as possible and will 
keep you all updated on this.

‘bellmouth’ onto the Melton Road (A6006) –
as well as its temporary access onto Leake Lane.
In January, the IHP contractor team made 
good progress with the early ‘bulk earthwork’ 
which involved removal of topsoil, site 
levelling, general ground preparation, and 
establishing a new swale and balancing pond 

As part of the NRC education initiative, 
we went to De Lisle College to promote 
the construction, and the range of careers 
linked to this project. As part of this 
development project, students will hear 
about the  work going into both the planning 
and construction phase, and in the future, 
healthcare 
and 
rehabilitation 
roles.
Follow the 
link for more 
information.

De Lisle College

Key Contacts

to achieve a suitable storm water drainage 
system.
The team has also been making progress 
on the concrete ‘slab’ that will form the 
foundations for the main building.  
This set-up work will continue through until 
the end of this month.


